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03 April 2012

Mr Jimmy Li

The Chinese Professionals Club of Australia
6 Lechte Rd

MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC 3149

Dear Jimmy Li
2012 CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY

| wish to thank you and the The Chinese Professionals Club of Australia group for
participating in this year’s Clean Up Australia Day at Jells Park.

You were part of an incredible achievement by Monash residents, students and businesses.
Over 210 bags of litter, recycling and dumped rubbish were collected across 42 sites. This
means you were instrumental in removing more than one tonne of litter from our local
streets, waterways and parks — creating a cleaner environment for us all to enjoy. Many
sites reported less rubbish than in previous years, so congratulations on your continued
effort at reducing waste in Monash.

Please find enclosed a certificate to acknowledge your great work. Again, thank you for
being a part of Clean Up Australia Day and the City of Monash looks forward to your
involvement next year!

Yours Sincerely,

V7

April Williams
Waste Services Project Officer
Monash City Council




Thank you for being part of Clean Up Australia Day
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